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Important notice regarding emergency 
services 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 29, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2018)  
 

The Kahnawake Fire Brigade (KFB) would like to inform community 
members that, due to the road closures in an around the Turcot 
Interchange this weekend, patients requiring transport by ambulance will 
be taken to Anna Laberge Hospital in Chateauguay.  
 
The KFB will triage each case, and if special medical attention is required, 
patients will be taken to the appropriate medical facility in Montreal. 
 
For all emergencies call the Kahnawake Peacekeepers at 450-632-6505. 
  
The KFB appreciates your cooperation and understanding. 
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